
 

“White Christmas” Opening Night Gala Silent Auction 

Loft Stage Families: 

The Loft Stage Boosters are holding their fourth annual silent auction fundraiser on the opening night of the 

musical, “White Christmas”.  This auction is our main fundraiser for the year and we are looking for all 

families to participate.   

 

Donation Suggestions: 

- Ask one or more of the area businesses that you frequent for a donation (can be a tangible item or 

service; use attached letter and donation form, as appropriate) – no cost to you, other than your time! 

- A service/item of your own (ex: weekend at your cabin, tickets to a sporting or theatre event, etc) 

- Homemade goods (ex: pottery, jewelry, quilts, treats, etc) 

- Item(s) for a theme basket (movie night, cooking, Christmas, etc) – we can assemble baskets for you, if 

desired 

- Cash/check 

 

Where to Drop Off Donations: 

- Contact Pam Gotz or Kristy Martin for pick-up (see contact information below) OR: 

- Drop off at Pam or Kristy’s house 

 

When are Donations Due: 

Target deadline for all donations is Monday, November 19, 2012 but we would like to start collecting items as 

soon as possible. 

 

 

Thanks in advance for helping to make this our most successful Silent Auction ever! 

 

Silent Auction Co-Chairs: 

Kristy Martin    Pam Gotz 

612-978-2264    651-324-8871 

mnkristy@hotmail.com  pjgotz@mmm.com 

8409 Marsh Creek Road  9735 Wellington Ridge 

Woodbury, MN 55125  Woodbury, MN 55125 

mailto:mnkristy@hotmail.com

